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Our next meeting is on Thursday 24th November when the speaker will be one of our members, 
Sheila Young, who will be showing us some of her lovely crochet. 
The competition is a handmade Christmas tree decoration. There will also be the ‘flower of the 
month’ and Alison’s ‘Love Food, Hate Waste’ table. 
 
If you wish to attend the Christmas Lunch at the Gamekeeper on 15th December, please pay 
Barbara at the meeting when menus will be available, as we need to order the meals in 
advance, the cost is £28.00. As in previous years, if you don’t want to exchange Christmas 
cards, there will be the opportunity to contributed to a charity. At the meeting Susan will be 
asking for your suggestions which charity we support this year.  
 
For those members who came to the Craft Day, please bring your finished pieces to the 
meeting to show to the members. 
 
There are still six tickets left to see Kinky Boots at the Theatre Royal on Tuesday 31st January. 
The cost is £33.00 including the coach and there are pick-ups in both Old Buckenham and 
Attleborough 
The next walk is on Friday 25th November, starting from Mulbarton at 10.30am. Parking is in the 
village car park with lunch at the Bird in Hand at 12.30pm.  If you do not want to walk but just 
lunch, please see Barbara Ives or Sheila Freak at the meeting.  
 
Thanks to Sheila Young we now have a web-site. To access, log onto Norfolk Federation web-
site and go to the Old Buckenham page. You can also reach our page via My WI. We are also 
in the process of setting up a Facebook page so we are really moving into the future. Any 
queries about the web-site please contact Sheila. 
 
There will be a meeting of the scrabble group on 6th December, 7.00pm at Susan’s. 
 

 
       My ‘Togmeister’ rose in bloom on 13th November. 


